June 2015
Dear Parents,

Please complete the attached Parent Nomination Form for your child if you
would like them to be considered for participation in the Talented
and Gifted Program (TAG Program) in the 2015-2016 school year.

These forms are for parents of current second grade students.

This is just one piece of the eligibility criteria for acceptance into the
pullout program beginning in grade three for the 2015-2016 school year.

Eligible students will be invited to participate by permission slip a few
weeks after the start of school in September.

Please return all nomination forms to my mailbox no later than July 15th.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Tracey Schaum
TAG Program Instructor

Traci Schaum  Wednesday, June 10, 2015 at 9:10:36 AM Eastern Daylight Time



